
                                                                       

Middlefield CP School           

Alderwood Avenue, Speke, Liverpool L24 2UE    

Head teacher: Mr. D. Potter 

Telephone: 0151 486 4106 

Tuesday 3rd November 

 

Dear Parents / carers, 

 

Children in need week starts on Monday 9th November, finishing 
with their special event on Friday 13th November.  

We are asking the children to come in fancy dress and/ or 
children in need items ( spotty T shirts, pudsey ears etc.) on Friday 
13th November. Please make a £1 donation to this charity. 

 

Anti-bullying week starts the following week and on Monday 16th 
November, we are asking the children to wear odd socks to help 
raise awareness . The theme is united against bullying. 

 

During these two weeks, children will be carrying out activities to 
support their learning and understanding. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Ms M.Hunter 

AHT 

 

        


